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Subject: FOI Application 19-123 - Expert Pannel re zero-emissions bus fleet by 2040
Date: Tuesday, 10 December 2019 2:24:04 PM

Good afternoon team,
 
TCCS has received an FOI application (full request below) from  seeking:
 

Documents related to the new expert panel to oversee a plan to transition to a
zero-emissions bus fleet by 2040. These documents may include, but are not
limited to, briefs, internal working documents, selection criteria, selection
assessments, procurements, invoices, correspondence, meeting requests, meeting
requests, meeting agendas, meeting notes, meeting minutes, budgets,
remuneration documents, consultation, media and communications plans, and any
other relevant documents.
 

It is our understanding that this relates a subject in which there was a recent joint
announcement by Andrew Barr and Chris Steel.
 
Can you please advise if CMTEDD holds any documents in scope of this request, and if so, accept
a partial transfer?
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Samantha | Manager
Phone: 6207 9242  | Email: TCCS.FOI@act.gov.au
Freedom of Information | TCCS Legal & Contracts  | Transport Canberra and City Services Directorate | ACT
Government
Level 1, 496 Northbourne Avenue, Dickson 2602 |
 
Note: Please be advised that I work remotely on Wednesdays, any urgent correspondence should be sent to
TCCS.FOI@act.gov.au
This email, and any attachments, may be confidential and also privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient:

Please notify the sender and delete all copies of this email along with any attachments immediately.

Do not copy or use any part of this email for any purpose, nor disclose its contents to any other person.

 








